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STAFF SPOTLIGHT

GlenBrook would like to 
give a special thanks to 
Janet Decano for the most 
employee referrals to the 
Health Center. We 
appreciate all her hard 
work and dedication to 
the GlenBrook Skilled 
Nursing.

Congratulations to Del 
Tagayuna for winning the 
MAY 2023 STAR OF THE 
MONTH. Del was born in the 
Philippines and moved to 
Chicago, IL in 1980. She has 
worked at GlenBrook for 18 
years. She enjoys the 
collaboration and 
teamwork at GlenBrook. 
Del loves cooking for her 
family and friends in her 
free time. She also enjoys 
spending time with her 
grandchildren. Del is 
planning on going to 
Portugal with her husband 
and son this summer. She 
plans to continue 
contributing and learning 
with the Health Center. 
GlenBrook recognizes Del’s 
effort and commitment to 
the Health Center.

Happy July from GlenBrook 
Health Center! We hope 
you are enjoying the 
summer weather and 
staying cool. Remember to 
nominate coworkers for 
STAR of the month on 
allSTARs. The winner is 
eligible for STAR of the 
Quarter and will receive 
$100 in STAR points.

ACHEIVERS

GlenBrook’s amazing CNA 
Sara Castro also owns a small 
dog sitting business. She 
provides exceptional dog 
sitting care for several homes 
throughout the year. She is a 
wonderful caregiver for 
people and pups!


